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May 14, 2021 

 

Jeffrey A. Schieber 
Code Enforcement Officer 

1250 Union Road 

West Seneca, NY 14224 

Re:  New Single Family Home Subdivision 

County Review #M617-21-268 

 

Dear Mr. Schieber: 

Pursuant to New York General Municipal Law Section 239-m, the County of Erie (the “County”) 

has reviewed the above-referenced project (the “Project”) referred to us by the Town of West Seneca (the 

“Town”) on April 16, 2021.  

The county consents to the Town acting as lead agency. 

The Department of Environment and Planning offers the following comments based upon its review 

of the Project: 

• Ensure the action is forwarded to the Town of Orchard Park for their review in accordance with 

NYS GML §§239-l and -nn.  

• Department of Public Works comments on this Project will be sent separately.  

This review pertains to the above-referenced referral submitted to the Erie County Department of 

Environment and Planning. This letter should not be considered sufficient for any county approvals. The 

Town must still obtain any other permits and regulatory approvals applicable to this Project.  

Please send all final decisions to Erie County's Department of Environment and Planning in 

accordance to GML 239-m (6). 

Feel free to contact me at (716) 858-1916 should you have any questions.  

Sincerely, 

 
 

 

Mariely Ann Ortiz 

Senior Planner 


